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Celebrating the carers
In this month's newsletter we pay tribute to the amazing people that are the carers 
to our patients. Over the years, our team at SPDT 4 LIFE has had the pleasure of 
getting to know many truly incredible people, who come to China to support and 
care for their loved ones as they go through their treatment.  

Friends, partners, husbands, wives, mothers, fathers, sons, daughters, grandchildren - 
we have met them all - and it has been our absolute privilege.  

We have witnessed the best of human nature and the true meaning of 
unconditional love and commitment, in the interactions between our cherished 
patients and carers. 



There are patients that have stayed with us for many months and their carers have 
been right there with them, every step of the way. Doing the shopping, cooking their 
food, doing the laundry, the ironing, laughing with them, crying with them and 
helping them with anything and everything they may want and need. Sometimes 
just being there with them is the most important thing, knowing they are not going 
through it alone. Having the unwavering support of a loved one can often mean the 
most. 

And the carers do it all - selflessly putting their own feelings, thoughts and needs 
aside so as to focus on the needs of the patient. Sometimes it's not easy, as the 
patient understandably can go through various emotions associated with being ill 
and the rigors of treatment. Often this is when we see the carers really shine. Their 
patience, compassion and love, are on full display as they do everything they can 
to make life easier for their loved ones. It's truly a beautiful thing to behold.  

It is not an easy job for carers by any means - yet most do it with a smile on their face 
and an enormous amount of love in their hearts. If they are burdened they don't 
show it.  

So to all the carers out there, we salute you and value and appreciate all the 
amazing, selfless things you do for our patients and your loved ones. 

Sincerely - from the bottom of our hearts - we thank you! 

The SPDT 4 LIFE Team

Life is better with true friends…. 
It is Spring Festival time in the year of the Rooster and in the south of China, like the 
early summer, spring is very warm. Here in Guangzhou, known as "Flower City", we 
are surrounded by many of the beautiful flowers that earned us this name. 

However, Chris Ellery, who has travelled from Australia to be a carer for her dear 
friend Liz, has no time or desire to enjoy this beautiful spring scenery. She is firmly 
focused on her reason for being in China. Chris says, ”This trip is purely to give Liz the 
best chance of living a longer life. I expect Liz can defeat cancer after this 
treatment.” 

Although Liz has had treatment at SPDT 4 LIFE last year and responded well, she still 
feels anxious at the prospect of more time away from home and more cancer 
therapies. So, this time Chris has made the pilgrimage to China with Liz, to keep her 
company and support her.



Chris and Liz are the closest of friends. They met 20 years ago when Liz was working 
in the Australian contingent of the UNAIDS organisation and Chris was working for 
the Australian Women’s Care Organisation. Chris explains, “At that time, united by 
our common goals, we became close friends. Both of us are committed to helping 
women and spreading love around the world.” 

Not only did they help each other at work, Chris and Liz also became great friends in 
their personal lives. They built many happy memories and enjoyed many fun times 
together over the years, going to the theatre, family outings and so much more. Life 
was good. Until, Liz was diagnosed with breast cancer in 1999. 

Over the course of Liz’s cancer battle, Chris has been a staunch supporter of her 
dear friend. She recalls, "We made plans to visit Europe one year and I travelled with 
Liz to Rome. We had an amazing time and created fabulous memories. We wanted 
to go somewhere that Liz would really enjoy, to boost her spirits and give her the 
energy and confidence to beat cancer – and for a long time we thought she had 
done just that.”

True friends - Chris and Liz



Chris and Liz look over Liz’s test results

Time flies and 18 years later, when Liz’s cancer reappeared, Chris had no hesitation 
in joining Liz on another international journey. Though this time the trip is of a more 
serious nature; to treat a cancer that Liz’s Australian doctors said they could do 
nothing for. 

“We came to China for the SPDT treatment because Liz received such a good 
response to treatment when she was here last year,” Chris explains. “Left with no 
options available to us back in Australia, returning to China was the obvious choice. 
We were all so excited and happy for Liz with her results last time and we were 
hoping for bigger and better things this time.” 

With Chris by her side, Liz committed to two more cycles of SPDT. The subsequent CT 
scan and ultrasound showed that the lesions in her body have been controlled. 
There has been a more than 20% drop in her tumour makers and a 30% reduction in 
her tumour size. “Again, we are all excited and extremely pleased with Liz’s latest 
results. I am also so very grateful to the doctors, nurses and interpreters here for 
everything they have done for both Liz and I. They have given us health, outstanding 
service - which is so different from what we were offered in Australia - and they 
make us feel like family.” 



What an amazing friend Liz has in Chris. To take the time away from her own life with 
family and friends - to travel overseas to care for and support a dear beloved friend 
in her time of need - is an incredibly selfless, generous and kind act. It is a pleasure to 
witness such kindness and it is something that should be celebrated. We salute Chris 
and all the carers like her - they certainly deserve all the praise and appreciation we 
can show them. 

Chris and Liz with interpreter Delia and nurse Lin



For more information contact: 

SPDT 4 LIFE - Guangzhou  
Golden Sand Bay Hospital 
No. 1 Lichuan Street East 
Jinshazhou, Guangzhou, P.R. China 

T: +8620 3761 1008 
F: +8620 3761 8114 

Email: admin@cancertherapies.cc  
Web:   www.cancertherapies.cc 
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